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Access-A-Ride (AAR) MetroCard  

The AAR MetroCard, issued by NYC Transit, serves as both your 

Paratransit customer identification card to use when you ride AAR and as a 

MetroCard if you opt to use public transit. NYC Transit understands that 

some Paratransit customers are able to use mass transit under certain 

circumstances but at other times need AAR service. Therefore, your 

eligibility status will not be affected by using mass transit.  

Customers with temporary eligibility do not receive an AAR 

MetroCard. Instead, the AAR eligibility letter with the customers’ photo 

serves as their AAR identification.  

The AAR MetroCard gives AAR 

customers the opportunity and flexibility 

to take a total of four free trips a day on 

NYC Transit subways, NYC Transit and 

MTA Bus local, limited, and SBS buses, 

MTA Staten Island Railway (SIR), and 

Roosevelt Island Tram (RIT). 

If you have PCA Certification is indicated 

on your AAR MetroCard, your PCA rides free of charge via Paratransit or 

public transit when accompanying you. On public transit, just swipe or dip 

your card twice – once for you, and then again for your PCA. If using SBS, 

obtain a ticket by using the AAR MetroCard at the MetroCard Fare Collect 

machine prior to boarding.  

AAR customers cannot use their AAR MetroCard to ride express buses free 

of charge.  

Use of the AAR MetroCard is monitored for potential fraud and after an 

opportunity to be heard, the individual’s AAR MetroCard may be 

deactivated. Please note, an AAR MetroCard will not be sent 

automatically to eligible AAR customers. Please call AAR (877-337-

2017 / Option #4) for more information about the AAR MetroCard. 


